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Dear Committee Chair and members of the Senate Rules,

I encourage you to Vote NO on SB801 because 16 year olds are not mature enough . Their brains have not
literally finished their growth. Unlike when the right to vote at 18 was passed, 16 year olds are not fighting and
dying for their country.  It is a very bad bill.

I encourage you to Vote NO on SB80

Thank you for your time and consideration on this Bill.

Deborah Swenson

P O Box 225 Tangent, OR 97389
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